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How to Support the Project
Throughout the month of March, United Way is asking our community of volunteers, supporters, friends, and

champions to come together to support the new families attending the event by purchasing items from our wish
list at: http://tinyurl.com/UW-2024- Baby or items from the list below. All items should be new or “like new”.

Bibs, Bottles, Breast Pumps, Baby Utensils, Diapers (all sizes), Wipes, Diaper Bags, Baby Wash and Lotion, Rash
Cream, Baby Shampoo, Towels, Strollers, Booster or Bouncy Seats, Carriers / Backpacks, Car Seats (new only),

Educational Toys, Thermometers, Pacifiers, Teething Rings, Parenting Books, Baby Clothes (new only),
Lightweight Blankets

For more information contact United Way of Greater Nashua and info@unitedwaynashua.org or (603)882-4011.

The United Way of Greater Nashua would like to invite you to volunteer at their Community Baby Shower this
April.

The event, which the UWGN has held for the past 7 years, benefits low-income new families. They offer
them the opportunity to engage with agencies who support new parents, a celebration, and the chance

to "shop" in our "Baby Boutique" for items that have been donated by our generous community. 
This is one of our biggest events of the year and is largely volunteer-driven. We are looking for help at the

following shifts:

April 10, 16, 17- 10am to 1pm
Sorting Baby Shower Donations

Monday, April 22 -
   Set-Up: 2pm - 4pm

   Set-Up: 4pm to 6pm

Tuesday, April 23 -
   Set-Up: 9am - 11am

   Escorting Families / Baby Boutique: 10:30am - 12:30pm
   Escorting Families / Baby Boutique: 12:00pm - 2:00pm
   Escorting Families / Baby Boutique: 1:30pm - 3:30pm

   Escorting Families / Baby Boutique / Clean Up - 3:00pm - 6:00pm 
Volunteers can register at the link below or contact Sara Ceaser at sceaser@unitedwaynashua.org or (603)438-

2173. Register here: http://tinyurl.com/2024baby. 

COMMUNITY BABY SHOWER SPONSORED BY THE UNITED WAYCOMMUNITY BABY SHOWER SPONSORED BY THE UNITED WAY
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http://tinyurl.com/UW-2024-%20Baby
mailto:info@unitedwaynashua.org
mailto:info@unitedwaynashua.org
mailto:sceaser@unitedwaynashua.org
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2ftinyurl.com%2f2024baby&c=E,1,S_RPTz5IA0GIhmjsXOfTCIkpxwJYi22n_QPxhnE2Fi4ZA6w4l3iJCODYMZdctTdud7G14m9IMJOZNMddR6b-rcWKpgrMShe4dNKRbuUjRw,,&typo=1




Important College Resources:Important College Resources:Important College Resources:
Access to Food and Meals through the NCC

Food Pantry
Transportation-Free Bus Transportation in

the city of Nashua through the UPass Program
Information on Housing Resources- Contact

Amy Vazifdar at avazifdar@ccsnh.edu
Counseling and Mental Health- see the next

page 
Professional Clothing-Email Amy Vazifdar at

avazifdar@ccsnh.edu 
Support and Resources with issues pertaining

to Domestic Violence or Sexual Assault
Asst. Director of Campus Safety-Craig Nelson-

cjnelson@ccsnh.edu 
USafeUS- https://www.usafeus.org/theapp 

Bridges- www.bridgesnh.org 
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Spring 2024 College Visits: NCC Cafe
Transfer Colleges, Military & Employer Recruitment

MARCH
March 26: 10:00am-1:00pm Susan Murphy from UMass Lowell

 March 27: 11:00am-1:00pm Noah Swaim from Grand Canyon University
 March 28: 10:00am-2:00pm Ashleigh Nash from New England College

APRIL
April 2: 11:30am-1:30pm Olivia Babin from UNH Online Programs College

of Professional Studies
 April 4: 11:30am-1:30pm Jana Legere from Southern NH University 

 April 10: 10:00am-2:00pm SSG Jared Bein from NH Army National Guard 
April 16: 11:30am-1:30pm Nancy Baddaoui from UNH Manchester 

April 17: 10:00am-1:00pm Susan Murphy from UMass Lowell 
 April 24: 10:00am-1:00pm Kara Dooling from Merrimack College &

10:00am-2:00pm SSG Jared Bein from NH Army National Guard 
 April 25: 10:00am-2:00pm Ashleigh Nash from New England College 

April 30: 11:30am-1:30pm Olivia Babin from UNH Online Programs College
of Professional Studies

MAY
 May 1: 10:00am-2:00pm SSG Jared Bein from NH Army National Guard 

 May 2: 11:00am-1:00pm EN1 Tony Dailey with U.S. Navy Reserves
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